
We’re closing early 
on Wed 23rd March.

For the latest updates and your banking, 
visit bb.scotiabank.com and follow us on 
Instagram @scotiabarbados 

In order to facilitate an Employee Meeting, 
all our branches will close at 2pm on 
Wed 23rd March, 2022.

We apologize for any inconvenience 
caused.

Reminder: 

Your everyday banking activities are easy and safe when you use the Scotia 
Caribbean App, Scotia OnLine Banking or Scotia ATMs to transfer money, 
pay your bills, check balances and more!


